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This is just ridiculous. Private homeowners have the right to rebuild their homes with 

no limiting restriction of sq. Feet. They have the right to build the square feet of their 

home according to existing law. No new restrictions.  

 

For example, if I had a 3000 sq ft. home and was impacted by the loss of my home 

by fire or other natural disasters, I want to replace my home, not limit the size of my 

home. If I am rebuilding and have additional resources to design additional sq. 

Footage, then I will.  

 

This makes no sense at all. Stop with new regulations like this!!!  


